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GARDENA VALLEY JAPANESE CULTURAL INSTITUTE
The Gardena Valley Japanese Cultural Institute (GVJCI) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit community center providing various classes, programs, services, and  
facilities to the South Bay area.  We also provide affordable housing through the JCI Gardens Apartments, the adjacent senior housing property.

The GVJCI’s roots date back to 1912, when it was known as the Moneta Gakuen, a Japanese language school.  In 1967, it was formally incorporated as 
the Gardena Valley Japanese Language School.  Then, in 1968, the corporation changed its name to the Gardena Valley Japanese Cultural Institute to  
incorporate the broader services and functions the organization offers.  In 1971, Compton Gakuen, Gardena Gakuen, and Moneta Gakuen merged, opening 
its doors officially as the GVJCI’s Japanese Language School.  The GVJCI has a very proud history spanning over 100 years.

Today, we continue to provide a variety of activities, programs, and services.  We are truly fortunate to have an active and well-utilized center serving people 
of all ages.  We thank you, the community, for your active participation and for your support through donations and volunteerism that enables the GVJCI to 
continue.

MISSION STATEMENT
A space to engage, share, and embrace the Nikkei experience and culture.
VISION STATEMENT
The GVJCI envisions a vibrant network and a welcoming space for all persons interested in Japanese heritage and culture where  
history and tradition are honored, people are inspired to create action and change, and cultural pride and respect for all humanity are 
promoted.

1964 West 162nd Street
Gardena, CA 90247
Phone: 310-324-6611
Fax: 310-324-3223
Email:  info@jci-gardena.org
Website:  jci-gardena.org
              facebook.com/GVJCI
              @gardenavalleyjci
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QUARTERLYQUARTERLY
2022 GVJCI MATSURI BENTO-TO-GO 
THANK YOU’S 
By Cathy Lee, Director of Development and Marketing

Hello everyone! What do 250+ volun-
teers, 30+ volunteer hours, 10 plan-
ning months, over 1,200 delectable 
homemade bento, a fabulous plant 
sale and 220+ commemorative t-shirt 
gifts equal? The 2022 GVJCI Matsuri 
Bento-To-Go Fundraiser of course!

continued onto next page

A beautiful Southern California day under sunny skies and perfect weather set 
the tone for the 2022 GVJCI Matsuri Fundraiser. To say that we were happy to 
be back is an understatement. It was so great seeing smiling eyes at our first 
in-person Matsuri in 3 years! This year’s theme “Together Again” was definitely 
evident by the outpouring of love and support we saw from each of you at our 
event! With the on-going pandemic, and safety as our priority, we decided to 
hold a hybrid Matsuri fundraiser this year, pre-selling bento featuring a few of 
GVJCI Matsuri favorites including grilled teriyaki chicken & rice, tasty yakisoba, 
super ono spam musubi and a green salad with Rascal’s famous dressing! We 
hope you enjoyed it!

As the GVJCI’s largest annual fundraiser, we are so happy to share that this year’s Matsuri was a huge success thanks 
to YOU! We thank all who came out to support the GVJCI including Donors, Volunteers, GVJCI Member Organizations, 
Sponsors, Staff & Board—we completed another successful Matsuri and couldn't have done it without you! 

The Annual GVJCI Matsuri Fundraiser has been a South Bay tradition for almost 70  years, bringing all ages of the com-
munity together, including many generations of families, for a fun-filled, family-friendly weekend celebrating the Nikkei 
culture. We are so happy that we were able to continue our tradition in a new way this year! 

This Matsuri would not exist without the support, hard work, and dedication from our GVJCI Member Organizations, 
Volunteers, Board, Staff and their families, before, during, and after the Matsuri. We are so thankful for the many com-
mitted Matsuri supporters including the local businesses, nurseries, and individuals who generously purchased bento 
and supported us through monetary donations.  

To visit the GVJCI website, 
scan the QR code using 

your phone camera!
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VIRTUAL BINGO SPONSORS

Crenshaw Lumber

MONETARY DONATIONS
200+ donations from
Individuals
Corporate
GVJCI Member Organizations

PLANT DONORS
ABC Nursery (Eric & Harry Yonemura)
Centeno's Nursery-Landscaping
C-Stars Nursery
Dai Ichi Bonsai Kai
Garibaldo's Nursery
H&H Nursery
Javier's Nursery
Larry Kawahara
Sunflower Farms

VOLUNTEER & GVJCI MEMBER 
  ORGANIZATIONS
Boy Scout Troop 683
Boy Scout Troop 719
GVJCI Board
GVJCI DOR Committee
GVJCI Monthly Senior Food Drive 
  Volunteers
GVJCI Staff
GVJCI Tomo No Kai
Gardena Evening Optimist
Gardena JCI Kendo
Gardena Judo Club
Gardena Kendo Dojo
JCI Taiko
L.A. Men’s Glee Club
Nisei VFW
North High School J’s & V’s Club
Sansei Baseball League
South Bay Animal CERT
South Bay F.O.R.
Southern California Kyudo Renmei
Southern California Naginata 
  Federation

GVJCI  MATSURI COMMITTEE
Alison Kochiyama, GVJCI Executive 
  Director
Cathy Lee, GVJCI Director of 
  Development & Marketing
Stephanie Mayeda, GVJCI Programs 
  Manager
Lyndon Meighan, GVJCI Community 
  Engagement & Facility Manager
Ray Shibata, GVJCI Board Member
Dayton Lee, through May 2022

GVJCI INTERNS
Noah Kawashiri
Celeste Koyama
Lise Tarui
Joshua Yamane

AREA VOLUNTEER MANAGERS
Dave Homan
Bryce Ikemura, GVJCI Board Member
Airi Oye
Derek Oye
Kerilyn Sato, GVJCI Board Member
Nicole Sato

BENTO EXPEDITORS
Donna Sanada
Val Sato

VIRTUAL BINGO COMMITTEE
Michelle Hirano, GVJCI Board 
  Member
Nicole Sato, GVJCI Volunteer
Taylor Weik, GVJCI DOR Committee 
  Member

T-SHIRT & POSTER DESIGN
Kabahead Kreations

GVJCI SOCIAL MEDIA/ONLINE 
  FOLLOWERS
Facebook
Instagram
YouTube
Website

I have so many fond memories of this 
year’s Matsuri Bento-To-Go, but one 
of my favorites was definitely seeing 
our community ‘Together Again’, vol-
unteering, laughing and enjoying each 
other’s company!  I’m looking forward 
to next year and hope you are too!

T H A N K   Y O U!

Here’s a huge shout out to our “OG” Member Organizations JCI Kendo for 
making their delicious fresh YAKISOBA!! And GEO for making all of the 
rice! We really appreciate your hard work in preparing and cooking!

Every year our senior volunteers, Tomo No Kai, work tirelessly behind the 
scenes. They prep ingredients, cut all of the fresh produce, make tons of 
super tasty spam musubi and volunteer in our Volunteer Hospitality Area. 
This year they also cut lettuce and packed over 1,200 green salads with 
Rascal’s famous dressing!! We are so thankful for all they do!  

Eric Yonemura and David Julio Gomez from ABC Nursery were instru-
mental in helping us with our very popular plant sale! This year, in addition 

to ABC Nursery, Wendy Akiyama from Sunflower Farms and Sharon 
Tachibana, Steve Taketomo, Dave Kasai, Stan Koyanagi, and Larry 
Kawahara were on hand throughout the day to answer any questions 
as our plant experts. We had so many beautiful plants donated by 
local nurseries where people enjoyed all of them! It felt like we had a 
special GVJCI garden in our parking lot! LOL!

We also thank all of the many volunteers, staff & interns who 
prepped, cooked, assembled and distributed our 1,200+ Matsuri 
Bento! It was a lot of hard work, but all of you worked so diligently 
and always with a smile!

I wish I could name all of our fabulous volunteers...please know we 
appreciate all of you!

Thank you to our Matsuri Committee members for your input, sug-
gestions and hard work. Your combined effort and support made the 
Matsuri Bento-To-Go a super success!  

As a nonprofit community organization, this annual fundraising event 
is essential in order to support the operational, programming, over-
head, and maintenance expenses of the GVJCI.  We are able to con-
tinue to keep rental fees low for our community classes, and even 
waive fees for community youth organizations.  Funding also supports 
our various cultural, educational, and social programs and services. On 
behalf of the GVJCI, we sincerely thank you all!  
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CORPORATE SPONSORS 

Gold:

Silver:

Bronze: 

Product Sponsors:

                                                 Tanaka Farms

continued from page 2
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Gardena Valley JCI News
STAFF UPDATE
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Community News

BE A 2022 FRIEND OF THE GVJCI!
Thank you Friends of the GVJCI who renewed your 2022 pledge or became a new Friend! Your contribution supports 
the continued growth of the GVJCI and its programs, services, and activities, serving the increasingly diverse and dy-
namic Nikkei community in the South Bay through programs such as our Day of Remembrance, our Tanoshii Fun Camp 
for youth, and our Tomo No Kai senior programs.  As a Friend, you enable us to further advance to achieving our mis-
sion and vision into the future. 

We are currently at 39% of our 2022 Goal. It’s not too late to join or renew as a 2022 Friend of the GVJCI! Please visit 
our website at jci-gardena.org under “HOW TO HELP” then click on the “BECOME A FRIEND OF THE GVJCI” button 
to either donate on-line or by check.  We invite you to become a part of this South Bay treasure! 

Prudent financial stewardship has allowed the GVJCI to endure the pandemic and  reopen, but we continue to face 
many challenges as we balance our reopening with prioritizing the health and safety of the community. The GVJCI has 
reopened however we will need your support to help us provide the services and programs so many in our community 
rely on. Every donation will help, and we appreciate any amount you are able to give.

The good news is that we held a successful  Matsuri Bento-To-Go Fundraiser, thanks to our supporters like you! We 
also resumed our onsite classes and activities, which include our Tomo No Kai senior classes, public programs that are 
scheduled onsite, and some GVJCI Member Organizations’ weeknight and weekend classes and activities (please check 
with your GVJCI Member Organization for status). GVJCI’s Japanese Language School and online programs will con-
tinue online. 

If you are able, please consider becoming a Friend of the GVJCI!

Below are our 2022 Friends who so far have pledged support.  

We sadly announce that Dayton Lee, our Facility Operations Manager departed from the GVJCI staff in May after al-
most 3 years of service. In August 2019, Dayton was willing to quickly fill in during a transitional period and stayed on. 
He developed and improved facility usage systems, and managed system upgrades. During the 2 years of the pandemic 
when our facility was closed to the public, Dayton's job shifted, and he helped to lead our restaurant fundraisers, and 
lent support in other areas. We greatly appreciate his many contributions…thank you Dayton!

Our new Community Engagement and Facility Manager, Lyndon Meighan, also joined 
our staff in May. Lyndon had been a long time small business owner of Gardena’s 
GNBY Coffee Cafe and Ohana Grill, and has volunteered his services to the community 
throughout the years. Lyndon shares, “I have developed a passion for informing, educat-
ing, guiding, and mentoring customers in need. Owning my own restaurant business 
for thirteen and a half years was a priceless education and helped me understand what 
it takes to succeed at every level”. Lyndon brings his great knowledge of facility man-
agement and operations, food industry, customer service, and innovative ideas to our 
staff, especially as he had to jump right into the GVJCI Matsuri Bento-To-Go Fundraiser. 
Welcome, Lyndon!

Insurance program for members of Gardena Valley Japanese Cultural Institute.
Our partnership with MAPFRE Insurance offers important auto coverages like comprehensive and collision deductible options and of course 
a multitude of discounts including multi-policy discounts up to 20%. As part of your MAPFRE Insurance auto policy you also receive a 
complimentary membership to Road America’s Roadside Assistance service.

Please contact one of the agencies below to get your auto quote today!

COSTA MESA
Miyazaki Insurance Services
(714) 979-8700

GARDENA
AHTKY Insurance Agency
(310) 516-0110
Nakamura Insurance Agency
(310) 327-0717

HUNTINGTON BEACH
Mizuno Insurance Agency
(714) 964-7227

LA PALMA
J Morey Company Inc.
(714) 562-5910

LONG BEACH
Noriyuki Marumoto
(562) 595-4403

LOS ANGELES
Buna Insurance Agency
(213) 626-1547
FIA Insurance Services, Inc.
(626) 795-7059
Tatsuno Business Service, Inc. 
(213) 626-1954

Aihara & Associates Insurance 
Services
(213) 626-9625
Minato Insurance Agency
(310) 540-8595
Frank M. Iwasaki Insurance 
Agency
(323) 879-2184

MONTEREY PARK
Quality Ins. Service Inc. 
(323) 727-7755

TORRANCE
Kamiya Insurance Agency
(310) 781-2066
Tsuneishi Insurance Agency, Inc.
(310) 533-8877
Daiwa Insurance Marketing, Inc.
(310) 540-8595
Nakazawa Insurance Services
(310) 771-1500
FIA Insurance Services, Inc.
(626) 795-7059

VAN NUYS
Panorama Insurance Agency Inc. 
(818) 781-6630

** Insert any legal disclosures i.e. underwritten by CWIC etc.	
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Congratulations to our 2022 scholarship recipients who have 
not only highly achieved academically, but they also dedicated 
many volunteer hours to the community.  We are very proud 
of all of the recipients and wish them success in their college 
education! The following are messages from the recipients.

GVJCI Gary Hori Memorial Scholarship
Makayla Lui, Palos Verdes Peninsula High 
School graduate
"I am sincerely honored to have been 
selected as the recipient of the GVJCI 
Gary Hori Memorial Scholarship. I was 
thrilled to learn of my selection for this 
honor, and I am deeply appreciative of 
the GVJCI’s support. From participating 
in Tanoshii Camp to taking pictures with 
my Asian ball team and to looking for-
ward to the JCI Carnival every year, I have 
truly treasured my time at the JCI. I'm so 
grateful for this enriching community and what it has given me. 
Thank you again to the GVJCI for their support and generosity 
that will help further my college education ahead."

Gardena Valley Japanese American Citizens League 
Scholarship
Christopher Ito, West High School graduate

”I am so thankful and honored to have 
been selected to receive a GVJCI college 
scholarship. The JCI has been an important 
part of my life for as long as I can remem-
ber. I have participated in the Matsuris 
nearly every year–-in karate demonstra-
tions, setting up and working in booths, 
helping to prepare Spam musubi, etc. I 
have fond memories of eating great food, 
playing pachinko, and shooting basketballs. 

The JCI supports activities which benefit all ages and accom-
modates a wide variety of interests focusing on Japanese 
culture. The JCI is an integral and indispensable part of our 
community to which I am truly grateful.”

Gardena Valley Gardeners Association Legacy Scholarship
David Tsukamoto, North Torrance High School

“I am so thankful to the GVJCI for provid-
ing this scholarship that will allow me to 
pursue my passions. The GVJCI has always 
been a place that brings the Japanese-
American community together and I am 
honored to receive this scholarship from 
them.”

GVJCI Scholarship
Rei Shindo, Torrance High School
"I am very thankful to GVJCI for providing 
this scholarship. It represents more than a 
way to help pay for college expenses. As 
someone who has put a lot of time and 

effort into extracurricular activities, accepting this scholarship 
makes me feel like my achievements have been recognized and 
has validated my belief that hard work both academically and 
outside of school eventually pays off.  The money I receive from 
GVJCI will help me pay for my summer classes."

GVJCI Scholarship
Bryant Yanase, California Academy of Math and Science
I am very honored to be receiving the Gar-
dena Valley JCI scholarship. Growing up 
I enjoyed attending the matsuri but I was 
also able to learn how supportive the JCI 
community was and receiving this award is 
just one of the many examples. I hope to 
continue participating in the JCI events as 
I move onto college as well as volunteering 
more to pass on the experiences to future 
generations.”

To make a donation to the GVJCI Scholarship Fund or for more informa-
tion, please contact the GVJCI Office or visit our website at jci-gardena.
org. The GVJCI awards annual scholarships to high school seniors, and 
GVJCI Japanese Language School graduates.  Applicants must have been 
directly involved with the GVJCI or its member organizations that hold 
regular activity at the GVJCI. Emphasis is placed upon GVJCI and other 
community involvement, volunteerism and future goals. High school 
students must have a minimum of a 2.5 GPA and have post-secondary 
educational plans.  

 

 

2022 GVJCI SCHOLARSHIP FUND RECIPIENTS
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Thank You, 2022 Friends!

Platinum ($1,000 or more)
Cambra, May
Kushida Trust

Gold ($500-999)
Matsushita, James & Patsy
Mayeda, Guy & Amy
Taga, Chris & Janet

Silver ($250-$499)
Anonymous
Dahl, Lindsay
Hashizume, Kevin
Ikemura, Bryce
Kochiyama, Alison & Jimmy
Nakata, Bob & Taeko
Oye, Derek & Airi
Robbins, Robyn
Toshiyuki, Sandra
Uwahori, Sadae

Bronze ($100-$249)
Anonymous
Akamine, Joan & Joy
Aoki, Masumi & Gene
Cho, Jennifer
Chuman Family Trust
Dohzen, Jeffrey Tsuyoshi
Elder Law of California
Endo Trust
Endo, Fred & Millie
Enomoto, Eiko S. & Thomas Y.
Fujita, Edward
Fukumoto, Pamela & Mark
Hirayama, Joyce & Dale

Inatomi, James & Peggy
Iwamoto, Diane
Iwata, Jerry & Amy
Katsumata, Yasuo & Kyoko
Kohama, Jean
Kuwahara, Arthur
Lahs, Kellie & Bob (Hunter, 
  Kellie)
Matsumoto, Eiko
Mayeda, Melvin & Christine
Mayewaki, Gerald
Morioka, Dennis & Velda
Morishige, Jim
Nakakihara, Mae
Nakakura, Kenneth & Doris
Nakasuji, Rose
Oda & Chang, Warren & Juliet
Okazaki, Shirley
Omori, Teruko
Sakauye, Greg & Fusako
Shimatsu, Jane
Shiroma, Joseph & Lilly
Tahata Trust
Tanaka, Kouichi & Grace
Tani, Edward & Victoria
Tanimoto, Kaoru & Yorinobu
Unten, Florence S. Family Trust
Urata, Doreen & Sidney
Yamagata, Satoru
Yamamoto, Susan
Yamasaki, Robert DDS
Yamasawa, Hazel
Yoshida, Maki
Yoshii, Brian and Ericksen, 
  Robert

Looking for a long-term care solution that allows you or a loved  
one to stay in the home you love? From companionship a few hours 
a day to 24/7 care, we have the right Care Plan for your needs 
now—and into the future.

Live your 
way— 
at home. 

Expertly trained caregivers
Care focused on overall wellness
Personalized, flexible Care Plans
A team-based approach with 
24/7 support

What makes TheKey different? How can we help you?  
Call today to set up a  
free phone consultation.

formerly Home Care Assistance

(888) 285-4913   
日本語でどうぞ 
TheKey.com/Millennia

Judd Matsunaga
Attorney at Law

elder lawcal i fornia.com
Multiple locations throughout California

310-348-2995

Protect Your 
Assets
Medi-Cal | Living Trust | Probate
• Medi-Cal Planning
• Estate Planning
• Trust Administration
• Probate 



With the completion of the 2021-2022 Japanese Language 
School year, I offer my deepest gratitude to all the students for 
persevering with their studies in each of their respective class-
es. I also extend my congratulations to the Graduation Class 
students, Curtis Kenji Yokota and Nikolas Escobar. They have 
both successfully completed their course level studies and we 
proudly recognize their accomplishment. I encourage them both 
to continue improving their skills and knowledge in order to de-
velop an even deeper understanding and feeling of the Japanese 
Language.

The GVJCI Japanese Language School would not be in existence 
without its dedicated students, supportive parents, exceptional 
teaching staff, and the supportive commitment of the GVJCI. 

I thank you all from the bottom of my heart. I am also always 
thankful for being allowed to be involved with our Japanese 
school and for the opportunity to know you all, kokoro kara 
kansha shite imasu.

Summer Session will be held from July 9 to July 30, 2022 and 
the next school year will begin on September 10, 2022. I hope 
to see you all again soon and join together with the feeling of 
ganbarimashou.

Sincerely,
Lawrence Hada
GVJCI Japanese Language School Principal

JAPANESE LANGUAGE SCHOOL
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Tomo No Kai Corner

Current TNK membership is 
at 274.

Established on May 31, 
1979, the GVJCI Tomo No 
Kai or Senior Citizen Friend-
ship Society was formed 
to promote and support 
programs at the GVJCI for 
the senior community, as 
well as, to provide recre-
ational and social activities, 
such as, the monthly senior 
birthday luncheon, and the 
annual Christmas parties.  
Your membership dues, 
class participation fees, 
and donations support the 
senior programs and GVJCI 
facility operations.  Thank 
you very much for your par-
ticipation and support!
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The GVJCI senior bento program is back, and we need your help! As the cost of goods and 
services continues to rise, we’re looking for ways to help subsidize the cost of bento lunches for 
our senior participants. 

Consider becoming a monthly Bento Buddy by donating to our Bento Buddies program. Re-
curring donations help GVJCI keep up with the monthly expense of  subsidizing senior bentos 
by 50%. Your ongoing support will help us reduce senior bento prices from $14 to $7 all year 
round!

BECOME A GVJCI BENTO BUDDY!

Nicolas Escobar

Curtis Kenji Yokota

Historically, our bento program has served approximately 30-45 bentos each weekday for se-
niors 60 years and older. As our Tomo No Kai senior weekday classes continue to grow, we need 
ongoing financial support to help provide low cost bento lunches. 

HOW TO DONATE:
To donate to the GVJCI Bento Buddies Program, scan the QR code with your phone camera OR 
visit www.jci-gardena.org/bento-program and click on the donate button. 

ガーデナ平原日本文化会館シニア弁当プログラムが再開するにあたって、皆様にご協力を
お願いします。物品、サービスなどの価格高騰が続く中、シニア参加者のお弁当ランチ提
供のために補助金を募っています。

お弁当バディプログラムによる毎月の寄付でお弁当バディになることをご検討ください。
定期的な寄付により、毎月のシニア弁当の補助費用の50％を補填することができます。あ
なたの継続的なサポートでシニアの方々に14ドルのお弁当を7ドルで提供することができ
ます。

これまで、私たちの弁当プログラムは週日毎日約30－45個のお弁当を60歳以上のシニアの
方々に提供してきました。友の会シニアクラスに参加される方が増えていく中で、シニアの
方々に低価格ランチ弁当を提供し続けるために経済的支援が必要です。

寄付方法
弁当バディプログラムの寄付は、スマホのカメラ機能でこのQRコードをスキャンするか,ガ
ーデナバレーJCIのホームページ www.jci-gardena.org/bento-program を開いて寄付ボ
タンをクリックしてください。

弁当バディになりましょう！

Hi, my name is Nikolas and I have been going to JCI for about 2 years. One fun thing that I did in JCI was the 
New Year’s party. I had just joined JCI and we were doing a play for New Year’s party. One thing that impressed 
me was during the New Year’s Party, seeing all the different types of food on the tables. Afterwards we ate amaz-
ing Japanese cuisine with friends. One thing to remember is the transition from in person to online learning, it 
was new for me but JCI handled it well and I got used to zoom. One thing I am glad was to be able to make new 
friends in JCI. The best thing in JCI schools are the teachers that have helped me learn Japanese. Thank you very 
much!

こんにちは、僕 ぼく の名前 なまえ はニコラスです。 約 やく 2年 ねん 間 かん JCI で 学 まな びました。 
僕 ぼく が JCI で 楽 たの しかったことの一 ひと つに、 新年会 しんねんかい が あります。僕 ぼく は JCI 
に 入 はい った ばかりで、新年会 しんねんかい の劇 げき を しました。 そして、新年会 しんねんかい で、
テーブルの上 うえ に さまざまな 種類 しゅるい の 食 た べ物 もの を目 め にして、 とても感動 かんどう 
しました。その後 ご 、 私 わたし たちは 友達 ともだち と素晴 す ば らしい日本料理 にほんりょうり を 食 
た べまし た。 忘 わす れられないことの一 ひと つは、対面 たいめん クラスか らオンラインクラスへ 移行 
いこう したことで す。それは、僕 ぼく にとっては 新 あたら しいもの でしたが、JCI では スムーズに 対応 
たいおう がな されて、僕 ぼく は ズームに 慣 な れました。 JCI で 新 あたら しい友達 ともだち を 作 つく 
ることが できた のは、僕 ぼく が 嬉 うれ しかったことの 一 ひと つで す。JCI の学校 がっこう で 最高 さ
いこう だったことは、 日本語 に ほ ん ご を学 まな ぶのを 助 たす けて下 くだ さった 先生方 せんせいが
た です。 ありがとうございました！

Hello, my name is Curtis Yokota. I’m 16 years old. I’ve been studying at a Japanese school for about seven years. 
My favorite thing to do is plane spotting. In the near future I’m going to start studying aviation. That is due to 
my aspiration to become a commercial pilot. The most fun is working on the Matsuri Festival in June. I got to 
play the pachinko slot machines, and I would also be at the shaved ice booth, joining my family including Justin 
in chanting “kakigori” or “shaved ice”. I also loved to make shaved ice for customers in the shaved ice booth. The 
thing that I’m most proud of is the grades in JCI. The most memorable event for me is Sports day: Undokai. It was 
most memorable because we’d engage in team as well as individual races. The most impressive thing about JCI is 
the New Year’s Party food. As each food is carefully crafted and is unique to each cook. The presentation of the 
food is also excellent. The best thing about JCI is the education and experiences. The teachers here have been 
very supportive. I will continue to learn Japanese. Thank You very much.

こんにちは、 私 わたし の名前 なまえ は横田 よこた カーティス です。年齢 ねんれい は１６歳 さ い で
す。ガーディナバレ ージェイシーアイ日本語学校 にほんごがっこう で約 やく ７年間 ね ん か ん 学 ま な 
びました。 好 す きなことは飛行機 ひ こ う き をみることです。近 ち か い 将 来 しょうらい 、 私 わたし 
は航空学 こうくうがく の勉強 べんきょう を 始 は じ めるつも りです。それは、民間 みんかん パイロット
になるこ とを 希望 きぼう しているからです。 一番 い ち ば ん 楽 た の しかったのは、6月 が つ に 行 お
こな われたま つりフェスティバルに 取 と り組 く んだことで す。わたしはパチンコのスロットマシーン を
やったり、イベントの思 おも い出 で に パチン コ玉 だ ま をお土産 みやげ として 家 い え に持 も ち帰 か
え ったりし ました。 私 わたし は かき 氷 ごおり のブースで、ジャ スティンを含 ふ く む私 わたし の家
族 かぞく と一緒 いっしょ に「かき 氷 ごおり ！」「シェイブアイス！と 声 こ え をあげた りしました。ま
た、わたしはお 客 きゃく さん に、かき 氷 ごおり を作 つく ってあげるのも 大好 だいす きで した。 最 も
っと も誇 ほ こ りに思 おも っている事 こ と は、JCI で良 よ い 成績 せいせき を とった事 こ と です。 
イベントの中 な か で とても思 おも い出 で 深 ぶ か いこと は、スポーツの日 ひ :運動会 う ん ど う か い 
です。運動会 うんどうかい で は、個人 こじん レースだけでなく チームとして も参加 さんか したので 良 
よ く覚 おぼ えています。 JCI の お正 月 しょうがつ パーティーの 食 た べ物 もの も、と ても印象深 いん
しょうぶか いです。一 ひと つ一 ひと つの料理 りょうり が 丁寧 て い ね い に作 つ く られていて、それ
ぞれの 料理人 り ょ う り に ん の個性 こせい が 出 で ています。また、料理 りょうり のプレ ゼンテーシ
ョンも 素晴 す ば らしかったです。 JCI で一番 い ち ば ん 良 よ かったことは、教 育 きょういく を受 う 
け て経験 けいけん を積 つ めた事 こと です。日本語学校 にほんごがっこう の 先生方 せんせいがた は、本
当 ほんとう に協力的 きょうりょくてき でした。私 わたし は これからも日本語 に ほ ん ご を学 まな び続 
つづ けます。 どうもありがとうございました！

TO DONATE, 

SCAN USING 

YOUR PHONE 

CAMERA!



"LIL TOKYO REPORTER" AND 
"A REBEL'S OUTCRY" 10TH 
ANNIVERSARY SCREENING & BOOK 
TALK
SAT, SEP 10, 2-4PM
GVJCI Main Hall
Come celebrate the 10th anniversary of short film "Lil 
Tokyo Reporter" starring Academy Award-Winner Chris 
Tashima as Civil Rights Leader Sei Fujii. The program will 
be followed by a brief discussion on Little Tokyo Histori-
cal Society's latest and award-winning biography on Sei 
Fujii entitled "A Rebel's Outcry". Speakers will include 
the director/author Jeffrey Gee Chin along with select 
cast & crew. Books will be available for purchase at the 
event as well as pre-order through online registration. 
PRE-REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED. FREE to attend. 
Donations appreciated! 
 
This program is co-sponsored by  
Little Tokyo Historical Society.

GVJCI ANNUAL ART SHOW
ガーデナバレーJCI毎年恒例のアートショ
ー
SAT, SEP 17, 11AM-5PM
SUN, SEP 18, 11AM-4PM
GVJCI Nisei Veterans Memorial Hall
９月１７日土曜日、午前11時から午後5時まで
９月１８日日曜日、午前11時から午後4時まで
ガーデナバレーJCI二世ベテランズメモリアルホール
After over two years of social upheaval created by a pandemic, 
there seems to be increasing levels of frustration, anger, and 
fear. We have increasing violence in America against anyone 
of Asian ancestry, polarized political discourse, and a war in 
Ukraine that threatens peace on the entire planet. We all need 
to pause and take a breath.

We plan to have an in-person exhibit Saturday, September 17, 
and Sunday, September 18, 2022 at the GVJCI. 

The GVJCI Art Show is FREE to attend, but donations are greatly 
appreciated! 

パンデミックによって引き起こされた２年以上の社会的混乱の
後、不満、怒り、恐怖のレベルが高まっているようです。アメ
リカではアジア系​祖先をもつ人々に対する暴力が増え、政治的
な言論が偏り、ウクライナでは地球全体の平和を脅かす戦争が
起きています。私たちは、少し立ち止まって一息つく必要があ
ります。

2022年9月17日(土)、18日(日)にガーデナバレーJCIで対面で
展示会をする予定です。

ガーデナバレーJCIアートショー参加は無料ですが、寄付いた
だけると幸いです。

OCT 
EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS FAIR
SAT, OCT 15, 2-4PM
GVJCI Nisei Veterans Memorial Hall
In collaboration with Tri-City CERT Gardena, we will be hold-
ing an Emergency Preparedness Fair! There will be a disaster 
preparedness presentation for families, booths with different 
activities and demonstrations. Emergency supply kits will be 
available to purchase. More details to come on our website, so 
stay tuned! This event is free to attend.

GVJCI 2023 Calendar: Ad Space Available for 
Purchase
Support the GVJCI by placing an ad in the 2023 GVJCI Calen-
dar! Your ad will promote your company/business or celebrate 
special people and milestones (graduations, birthdays, anniver-
saries, weddings etc.) with a personal ad. The calendar will be 
distributed to over 1,600 people and businesses and is enjoyed 
throughout the year. Please visit our website to purchase ad 
space.

Donations are also welcome!

Please consider supporting us by placing an ad in our 2023 cal-
endar. All GVJCI Fundraiser proceeds benefit the GVJCI.
Contact: Cathy Lee at clee@jci-gardena.org or 310-324-6611

AUG
SMARTPHONE CLASS 
MONS, JULY 11, 18, 25, AUG 8, 15, 22, 1-2PM
Upstairs Classroom 207/208
Do you need help using apps on your smartphone? Not sure 
how to edit the settings on your iPhone or Android? Register for 
our smartphone/tablet class to learn the basic functions of your 
device! A question and answer session will conclude each class. 
This is a 6 class series; each class is $10 or $50 for the whole 
series. To register, please visit the Upcoming Events page on the 
GVJCI website. 

SENIOR FOOD BOX 
DISTRIBUTION PICK-UP
WEDS, AUG 3, SEP 1, OCT 5, 12PM-2PM
GVJCI Parking Lot
ATTENTION: Changes have been made to this event! For the 
safety of our recipients, GVJCI volunteers, and staff, this will 
now be a WALK-IN event only. NO DRIVE-THROUGH. Do 
NOT line up in the streets, as you will be asked to park your car. 
Cars can park inside the GVJCI parking lot or on the street. Pick 
up will take place from 12-2pm only. 1st come, 1st served. 1 box 
per car. NO RSVPs. Food distribution takes place regularly on 
the first Wednesday of the month. 10-12 lb boxes of shelf stable 
items for seniors 60 years and older. As a courtesy to our staff 
and volunteers, please wear a face mask when picking up. 
注意：イベントに関して変更のお知らせ。皆様の安全とガーデ
ナバレーJCIのボランティアとスタッフのために、次回からウ
ォークインピックアップのみとなります。ドライブスルーはで
きません。道路に並ばないで、駐車するようにお願いします。
ガーデナバレーJCIの駐車場、または道に停めてください。フ
ードボックスのピックアップは午後12時から2時までです。先
着順に車1台につき1箱です。予約不可。フードボックス配布
は毎月第一水曜日です。10‐12ポンドの保存可能な食品を60歳
以上のシニアにお配りします。ボランティアとスタッフの安全
を守るためにマスク着用をお願いします。

TOMODACHI PROGRAM
FRIDAYS, 10AM-12PM
GVJCI Nisei Veterans Memorial Hall
Are you new in town? Looking for a welcoming space 
to meet new people and have some fun? We invite you 
to join us for our brand new Tomodachi Program series! 
Every week on Fridays, a fun, interactive activity will take 
place from 10-12PM (some afternoon times as well). As 
a group, people will be able to participate in gardening 
workshops, game days, arts and crafts workshops, movie 
discussions, and more! All activities are FREE to partici-
pate. Each week features something new, so come down 
to our office to register or call (310) 324-6611!
この街は初めてですか？　新しい出会い、楽しい時間を過
ごせる居心地の良い場所をお探しでしょうか？　私たちの
新しいともだちプログラムシリーズにご招待します。毎週金
曜日、午前10時から12時まで(午後の時もあります)皆さん

で楽しむアクティビティを開催します。グループになってガ
ーデニング、ゲーム、アートとクラフト、映画鑑賞などに参加
してください。これらのアクティビティはすべて無料です。
ほかにも毎週、新しいアイデアのアクティビティがありま
す。参加希望はオフィスで登録をお願いします。または310-
324-6611に日本語でメッセージを残してください。

SEPT
VIRTUAL WRITING CIRCLE
MON, SEP 12 - MON, OCT 17, 7-9PM
Online
We're starting a new virtual studio-style writing circle! 
Participants will be meeting to explore short forms of 
poetry such as haiku, tanka, haibun and more... Don't 
worry if you are not familiar with these styles. It's a time 
to learn and discover. Students will collaborate on poems 
and get feedback from experienced writers. Everyone 
can help each other to express thoughts and feelings 
and encourage one another to share! Each workshop is 
$15 to attend and is taught by Genie 
Nakano, Dean Okamura, and Tim Toyama.

SELF DEFENSE WORKSHOPS 
セルフ ディフェンスワークショップ
Women - THURS, SEP 22, 7-9PM
Seniors (men & women) - THURS, OCT 20, 10AM-
12PM
GVJCI Nisei Veterans Memorial Hall
女性クラス 2022年9月22日　木曜日 午後7時から9時ま
で

シニアクラス (男性/女性) 2022年10月
20日　木曜日 
午前10時から午後12時まで
​ガーデナバレーJCI二世ベテランズメモ
リアルホール
The theme of these workshops is Self De-
fense and Situational Awareness Workshop. 
The first 30 minutes will focus on Situational 
Awareness and general considerations of 
preparedness. The remaining 90 minutes 

consists of introduction of practical self defense techniques 
including striking, kicking, and blocking as methods to minimize 
any attack and injury and to facilitate escape. Each workshop 
is taught by 6th degree black belt instructor Art Ishii from the 
Matsubayashi-Ryu Karate-Do of Little Tokyo; limited to 50 
students per workshop. Minors must be accompanied by a legal 
guardian. This workshop is FREE to attend!
このワークショップのテーマは自己防衛と状況把握意識です。
前半30分はどのような状況かを認識する事と日常の備えにフ
ォーカスします。後半90分は攻撃を最小限にとどめ脱出を容
易にするために実践的なあらゆる手段の自己防衛テクニック方
法を紹介します。各ワークショップはリトル東京松林流空手道
黒帯六段のアートイシイ先生にご教授いただきます。50名限
定。無料、ご寄付いただけると幸いです 。

SCAN THE QR CODE WITH YOUR 
PHONE CAMERA TO REGISTER FOR 

ANY OF OUR PROGRAMS!

Full size: 	           $900
Half size: 	           $550
Third size: 	           $350

Business Card size:     $200
Well Wisher: 	           $150

**Please note that all programs are subject to change in the event 
of any health concerns regarding COVID-19.**
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